
Flash Gordon 

What an amazing Y6 performance of Flash Gordon last Friday at the Montgomery Theatre. We are very 

lucky at St Wilfrid’s to have such talented and confident pupils and staff. Well done to everyone who 

took part, and a special thank you to Mr Conway for making it happen! 



KS2 Reading Books 
Please can all KS2 children 
please return their reading 
books to school by Friday 14th 
July. 
 
Thank you. 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord 

We pray for the safety of animals 

And that God may shine his glorious light on them forever. 

Amen 

 

Ellie     Y5 

School Dinner Payments 

All school dinners must be paid up to date by Friday 14th July until the end of the 

summer term. The cost is £2 per day.  

Thank you. 

Infant Art Club 

Numbers permitting, from September there will be two after 

school Infant Art Clubs per week, one on a Monday and one on 

a Tuesday, 3.30pm till 5.00pm. 

The cost is £8 per session, payable half termly in advance. If 

you would like your child to take part please either telephone 

Mrs Batty on 07851621955, or email  

a.batty@stwilfridssheffield.co.uk. 

7th July 2017 






